
NOTICE 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Santaquin City Council will hold a Public Hearing on 
October 1, 2014 beginning at approximately 6:00 pm in the Council Chamber, 45 W 100 
S, Santaquin, UT. The purpose of this Public Hearing is to receive public input with 
regard to the proposed adjustments to the 2014-2015 budget. 
 
The information will be available for inspection at the City Offices beginning September 
10, 2014 during regular office hours or by contacting the City Manager at 801-754-3211. 
 
If you are planning to attend this public meeting, and due to a disability, need assistance 
in understanding or participating in the meeting, please call the City ten or more hours in 
advance and we will, within reason, provide what assistance may be required. 
 
Certificate of mailing and posting 
The undersigned duly appointed City Recorder for the Municipality of Santaquin hereby 
certifies that a copy of the forgoing Notice was e-mailed to the Payson Chronicle. 
 
Notice posted in the Payson Chronicle the weeks of September 15, September 22, and 
September 29, 2014. 
 
By: ______________________________ 
       Susan B. Farnsworth City Recorder 
 
Posted: 
City Offices 
Post Office 
Zions Bank 


